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14 Ipril 1972 

Dear Dr Bird 

Thank you for sending uie a copy of your quarterly report 
to the Board. 

The "league tables" are disturbing. I wonder whether one wu,y 
of dealing *ith the worst offencers is to reduce their 
quotas at short notice:• The reasons could be set out when 
the notice is 3ent to them. 

~Ynere do you hope to put the ).O,OGO sq. fLet of additional 
floor apace? 

Kind regards 

Yours sincerely 
----------------------•-I......-
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